
Meals by Grace VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED! 
 
 SATURDAY APRIL 14, 2018 from 2-4pm 
 NEW LOCATION: Dawson County High School 
 1665 Perimeter Road-Dawsonville 
 
 Bring the family to pack, sort and deliver food for Dawsonville families in need.  
 Please bring boxes and cloth bags. 
 
 *Sign up on Mealsbygrace.org 


